
  

 

March 31, 2025 

 

To whom it may concern: 

 

On behalf of Community Resilience Organizations (CROs), we are writing to offer enthusiastic and 

public support of H.169. Immigrants are a vital part of our community and economy in Vermont, and 

we want to see our state address barriers to safe housing for our immigrant friends and neighbors. 

Having safe housing undergirds the ability to thrive and participate. Please pass H. 169 and make this 

possible for immigrant Vermonters.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Lena Greenberg and Jess Laporte 

Co-directors, Community Resilience Organizations 


